
   MSMHS FISH TALES
            

that are true from the desk of  Dr. Spera       

Week of September 28, 2015 

 A/B SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK OF SEPTEMBER 28th 
 

MON           TUES           WED          THURS           FRI___ 
B Day          A Day/        B Day         A Day/           B Day/ 
                   Advisory                        LIP DUB!       Advisory 

 

Check the website for times and dates when all of 
the MSMHS Clubs and Teams meet. Get involved! 

 
NEXT PTO MEETING 

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 6TH AT 6:30 PM 
 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 14th 
College Board SAT Day 

All seniors will take the SATs  
Juniors and sophomores will take the PSAT.  

Freshmen will take the new PSAT for grade 9 exam. 
 

NESS TRIPS SCHEDULE FOR SEPTEMBER 2015 

 
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

5th Annual MSMHS Lip Dub to Begin Filming this Thursday! 
GROTON, CT -  It is almost here! The 2015 MSMHS Lip Dub will begin school-wide 
filming on Thursday, October 1st with all but two scenes being filmed at MSMHS. 
Dr. Spera and Lip Dub Director, Mr. ‘Aquaman’ Litvinoff have been busy planning 
one of the biggest annual events at MSMHS. Mr. L believes that this year’s video 
will be the best ever. This year’s Lip Dub will include the most student parts ever 
assigned along with the addition of our new partner, New England Sailing & Sci-
ence. Most importantly, our second to none MSMHS Pride will be on display from 
our students and faculty!!  

There is no other day like it. Every October 1st at the Marine Science Magnet High 
School is the filming of the Lip Dub. The Lip Dub is a spirit filled celebration of 
MSMHS pride that is caught on video for all parents, students, staff, community 
and future students to view. This year’s song for the Lip Dub is ‘I Don’t Like It, I 
Love It’ by Flo Rida and Robin Thicke. Moreover, we are hoping that our famous 
Navigator, Tater the Gator, will return to the Lip Dub for the 4th straight year.  

This will definitely be another great Lip Dub! We are reminding all of our students 
and parents to wear their navy and gold or MSMHS gear next week! Please contact 
our main office if any student or parent wishes to purchase MSMHS swag.   

MSMHS FINISHES 1ST IN UCONN BOAT RACE 
Last 
Wednesday, 
Team 
MSMHS 
competed 
for the first 
time in the 
2nd Annual 
UConn ECE 
Cardboard 
Boat Race. 

Teams from 
12 different 
high school 

ECE programs competed against one another for the card-
board bot race title. Our MSMHS team consisting of Ethan 
Koproski and Elise Huysman won by an incredible 9 seconds 
over the second place team.  

In the college division, the MSMHS Alumni Team of Abigail 
Plungis ‘14 and Marty Huysman ‘14 finished first against their 
UConn Avery Point peers. Congratulations to  our MSMHS 
Family on their big wins!!  

SCHOOL RECORD FOR A MSMHS BLOOD DRIVE 

Last week’s MSMHS Blood Drive received 32 
pints of blood breaking last year’s previous pint 
record of 25.  

The 32 pints of blood can save up to 96 lives! 
The plan is for MSMHS to host two more blood 
drives this school in February and June. A big 
thank you to the MSMHS Family for its support! 

Will Tater return for the Lip Dub? 

9/29 (A) Per 3 – Marine Studies II – Litvinoff  

9/30 (B) Per 1 – Marine Studies II – Zimberlin  

Sean D. Elliot/The Day 


